
CITY OF LOCKHART 

308 W. San Antonio St. 

Lockhart, TX 78644 
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

FOR DEPOSITORY BANKING SERVICES 
 

 

The City of Lockhart (the City) and Lockhart Economic Development Corporation 

(LEDC) will be accepting proposals for depository banking services for fiscal year(s) 

ending 2025-2027.   

 

Sealed proposals marked “Proposal for Depository Banking Services” will be accepted 

until 4:30 p.m., September 27, 2024 at City Hall located at 308 W. San Antonio, 

Lockhart, TX 78644. Submission instructions and information may be obtained from 

Keeli Michna, Finance Director at (512) 398-3461. It is the responsibility of the bank to 

ensure the proposal is received by the date and time specified above. The City and LEDC 

reserve the right to reject any and all proposals received. Any submission received after 

the timeframe given will not be opened or considered. 

 

 


